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NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF MEXICO

REQUESTING CONSIDERATION AT THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT (CIDI)

OF THE CHANGE IN THE DATE OF THE XIX INTER-AMERICAN 
CONFERENCE OF MINISTERS OF LABOR
PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO
OEA02819


The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) – Department of Social Inclusion – and, with respect to Note No. OEA02632 of September 3, has the honor to refer to the XIX Inter-American Conference of Ministers of Labor (IACML), to be held in Cancún, Quintana Roo, in November 2015.

The Mission is pleased to report that the Secretariat of Labor and Social Security has announced that the new dates for said Conference will be December 3 and 4, 2015, to avoid coinciding with Thanksgiving Day.


Accordingly, the Mission requests that the Department of Social Inclusion kindly place the change in date of the aforementioned Conference on the order of business for the next meeting of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development.


The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States thanks the member states in advance for their acquiescence to this change and avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) – Department of Social Inclusion – renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., September 14, 2015

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI)

 – Department of Social Inclusion –

Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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